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Top stories from February 5, 2019

Editor's Note: Thank you for subscribing to The George-Anne Daily
Newsletter. Be sure and keep up with us through our social media links above.

Georgia Southern football adds another commit to
their roster
Georgia Southern football added a new recruit to their roster as Reid Dedman
announced his commitment to the Eagles Sunday. Dedman played as both a
safety and outside linebacker while at Carrollton High School. Full story
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Swiping at Southern: Student Takes on Dating Apps
Love is in the air and all over the Georgia Southern campus and Reflector
Magazine Reporter Tony Ortega is asking student about their favorite dating
apps. Full Story

Worst Dates
The George-Anne Studio Reporter Meghan Turner went around campus to find
the absolute worst date stories to remind you that maybe being single isn’t too
bad after all. Full Video
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